Dear Olivier and Camden Planning Application Committee,

We have been notified of an appeal against the rejection of application ref: 2014/2822/P.

We are the owners and residents of 60 Fellows Road garden flat.

We stand by our firm objection to this planning application and to the appeal.

We consider none of the information in the appeal document to be relevant or address the multiple
comments made in our original letter against the original planning application.

We hereby re-attached our comments.

Kindly confirm this email and our comments have been filed as comments about this appeal.

Regards,

Mr O Ran and Dr R Ran



60 Fellows Road

Ground Floor

London

NW3 3LJc



